EDITORTIAL

I am very pleased to be able to introduce the last edition of the BILA Journal for 2009. I am
very grateful to the contributors for four very topical contributions; on non-disclosure in Dutch
law, the Principles of European Insurance Contract Law and on D&O coverage in the credit
crunch. In addition to his article on D&O insurance, Professor Rob Merkin was kind enough
to let me re-print his update on current insurance cases, first presented to the membership at
the BILA AGM and half day conference in September.

My thanks (as always) go to the members of the Editorial Committee (Stephen Lewis and
Jonathan Goodliffe) and to the Secretariat, without all of whom the Journal would not see the
light of day.

‘We hope that you will have a good 2010.

Robert Purves
3 Verulam Buildings, Gray’s Inn




